
FC66. REFERRAL FROM AUDIT COMMITTEE – ANNUAL REPORT 2014/15

Council considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Housing Services
presenting the Audit Committee’s Annual Report for 2014/15.

In  terms  of  the  Scheme  of  Delegation,  the  convener  of  the  Audit  Committee  is
required to present an annual report to Council on the work of the committee.  The
Audit  Committee  agreed,  on  21  September  2015  (Ref  AC31),  to  refer  the  report  to
Council.

Decision

Council noted the Audit Committee Annual Report 2014/15.


